
 
 

 

 

 

31 July 2023 

Seeka advises the resignation of a Director 

Seeka Limited [NZX:SEK] advises the resignation of Director Robert Farron, who will leave the Board 
on Friday 4th August 2023. 

Robert joined the Board on 1st September 2021, having previously held senior leadership roles in 
listed companies such as Trustpower and Tilt Renewables.  

The Seeka Board would like to thank Robert for his contribution to the Board over the past two years 
and wishes him all the best for the future. 

 

Release ends. 

 

For further information please contact: 
 
Nicola Neilson  Seeka Chief Financial Officer  +64 21 841606  
 
 


